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May 15, 2008 

 
 
To:  All CEP Transervice Locals in Ontario 
  National Representatives Servicing Transervice Locals 
 
From:  Kim L. Beemer, CEP National Representative 
 
 
 
This Memo is a follow-up to the May 9th, 2008 email re Transervice  
seeking a 24% benefit expense that had been submitted on a recent OXP bill. 
 
Please be advised that I had a discussion with Pierre Bujold, V/P  
Transervice last evening, and have confirmed via email that the Company  
has rescinded its position to seek this payment.  
 
The National Union grievance will be closed out and members are advised to do the 
same with their individual grievances. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kim Beemer, 
National Representative. 
 
 
 
 
cc: John Edwards, Richard Chaumont 
KLB:lmc 
cope-343 
 


	Tel:  905-678-0800    Fax: 905-678-7868
	Ontario Region

	May 15, 2008

